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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 100% 
Butterfly Class        - 98.86% 
Firefly Class         -    100% 
Dragonfly Class       -    99.07% 
 
Congratulations to  Caterpillar and 
Firefly Class for having the best 
attendance figures this week. 

PE 

Lots of children are not bringing their PE 
kit to school. 
 
Please can PE kits come into school on 
Monday’s and stay in school all week 
and go home on Friday’s. Children may 
do extra PE sessions this term in 
preparation for Sports Day. 

Drinking Bottles/Hats 

With the weather getting warmer, 
please can parents make sure their 
child/ren have water bottles everyday 
and also a named sun hat. 

Year 4 Multiplication Check  

Year 4 multiplication tables check is 
coming up. Please help your children to 
practice their times tables up to 12 x 12. 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd May – Butterfly trip - Thompson Water 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June - Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
19th – 22nd June Bikeability 
20th June – Butterfly Trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Caterpillar Trip to Church Farm 
30th June – Sports Day 
3rd – 5th July – Residential  
7th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

SATS Week 

 
Well done to the Year 6 pupils for their positive attitude this week 
and trying their very best with their SATs. Thank you to all the staff 
who have supported the Year 6 pupils this week and in preparing for 
their SATs. 
 
Also thank you to the rest of the school for keeping very quiet whilst 
Year 6 were doing their SATs. 

Flourishing Families 

The Flourishing Families tool has been designed for families who 
might want a little extra help meeting their child’s needs. We know 
that parenting can sometimes feel overwhelming but we all share 
the common goal to give children the best start in life. 

There are all sorts of things that you can get help with, whether it’s 
healthy eating, fun activities or financial support, and this tool was 
developed to help you work out what you’re already doing well and 
help you find support when and if you need it.  

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/flourishingfamilies 

 
 

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/flourishingfamilies


 

PARKER’S NEWS 

 

12TH MAY 2023 - PAGE 2 

Parking 

Please can parents be mindful about 
their parking. Please do not park on the 
yellow lines. 
 

Open Morning 

 
Parker’s C of E Primary Academy will be 
holding an open morning for 
prospective new parents on Tuesday 
23rd May.  See flyer attached 
 
We have school places available in most 
year groups. If you know anyone looking 
for a school place please let them know 
 
 

 

Year 6 Fundraiser 

 
Year 6 have their end of year school trip to Pleasurewood Hills 
booked. To raise funds for their trip they will be selling ice lollies on 
Thursday’s and Friday’s at the end of the school day. 
 
This will be starting next week, Ice lollies will be £1 each. 

Smart Watches 

 

Please find attached a copy of the safety guide for Smart watches 
 
 
 

 


